PIONEER FAMILY ACADEMY

Private School Satellite Program

1799 S. Winchester Blvd.

Campbell, CA, 95008-1151
(408) 370-4337
www.pioneerfamilyacademy.com/psp
DEAR PARENTS,

Thank you for applying or re-enrolling in Pioneer Family Academy

Private School Satellite Program (PSP). We have worked hard to provide you

with the best support at the least cost and interference. Our ministry

focuses on providing the basics of accountability and legal covering

rather than required meetings, organized field trips, newsletters, etc.

We will handle the State and County educational offices

correspondence and make sure your student's files are satisfactory. A

designated faculty will be reviewing the progress reports and will also

be available for phone consultations. 
If you are re-enrolling, and submit your paperwork and payment by the JUNE 15, the per family fee will only be $115.00 plus the $10 per additional child fee.
From July 1 through August 31,the fee is $130.00 per family and $10.00 per additional child ($130 for one child, $140 for two etc.) 
The enrollment fee goes up by $20 each month after August; $150 for September, $170 for October, and o$190 for November
IMPORTANT! You will not be accepted for re-enrollment if there is any incomplete quarterly paperwork from the previous year.

S.A.T. testing will be available in June and fees for testing will be

collected in the spring. The fee will be approximately $25.00 per child

for the administration of the test, and each family is responsible for

purchasing the tests for their own children. Last year the cost of the

test was $29.00 plus tax.

If you are interested in pursuing membership with us, you will need to

complete and sign the various forms included in this packet. THE

FORMS AND FEES MUST BE RETURNED TO US BY August 31.

If you submit the registration forms after this deadline, the fee will increase by $20 per month.
